
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• All Terminals Closed Monday, September 1st, 2025. 
 
 

• Normal service resumes Tuesday, September 2nd, 2025.   
 
 

• Any orders scheduled to be delivered on Monday, September 1st, will be delivered 
on the next available service date. (refer to Clark Freightways Service schedule for 
the next shipping day(s). 
 
 

• The following locations Will Not Be Serviced for the week of September 1st, please 
ship the week prior or after: 
 

➢ Chasm / Clinton / Hudson Hope / Kelsey Bay / Kitwanga / Kootenay Bay / 
Moberly Lake / Port Alice. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Customer Service. 
 
 
 
 


